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Katherine Ulman

From: Peng Zhang <PGZ@USP.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:06 AM

To: Jennifer Putnam

Cc: Hong Wang; Catherine Sheehan

Subject: RE: Deferral of revisions to Maltol monograph as published in PF 46(2)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jennifer, 
 
Thank you very much for the email. Hope everything is going well at your end.   
Our expert committee (EC)  decided to defer balloting on the Maltol revision because of the following:  

We received six comments on the Maltol PF 46(2) proposal. Our EC decided to use the excipient open forum as a 
communication vehicle to address these comments. We presented the Maltol case in the open forum this 
month. We will bring back feedback from stakeholders on this revision received from the open forum to our EC 
for consideration before they ballot on this revision. 

 
Hope the information is helpful. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
 
Best, 
Peng 

 
  
Peng Zhang,  Ph.D. 
Scientific liaison-excipients 
 Phone: 301-692-3454 
12601 Twinbrook Parkway 
Rockville, MD 20852 
www.usp.org 
 
 
 

From: Jennifer Putnam <Jennifer.Putnam@perrigo.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:03 PM 
To: Peng Zhang <PGZ@USP.org> 
Subject: Deferral of revisions to Maltol monograph as published in PF 46(2) 
 
Hello Peng, 
 
I noticed that the revisions to Maltol monograph as published in PF 46(2) which had been targeted to become effective 
in USP-NF 2021 Issue 2 have been deferred.  Can you please share why the update to the monograph was deferred? 
 
Thanks! 
Jen 
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Jennifer Putnam 
Perrigo Company | Consumer Self Care 
AR&D Supervisor II – Material Review Board 
Office: (269) 673-9172 | Fax: (269) 673-1213 | jennifer.putnam@perrigo.com  
655 Hooker Rd., Allegan, MI 49010 

 
 
NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for use of the intended recipient. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you should not review, retransmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate 
this e-mail or any attachments to it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by return e-
mail and delete this message and any attachments from your computer system. Please note that if this e-mail message 
contains a forwarded message or is a reply to a prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or any 
attachments may not have been produced by the sender. This notice is automatically appended to each e-mail message 
leaving the senders e-mail domain. Thank you. This email has been sent from an employee, representative or officer of 
Perrigo Company plc (a Public Limited Company registered in Ireland under the registration number 529592 and having 
its registered office at The Sharp Building, Hogan Place, Dublin 2, D02 TY74, Ireland) or one of its subsidiary companies. 
Further information on the Perrigo Group can be found at www.perrigo.com 


